
Checking your registration status 

Checking your registration status allows you to see when you can begin registering for a term, and also 
shows if anything will prevent your registration. 

 

Go to banner.jefferson.edu. Click on the link for BannerWeb Login. 

 

Enter your campus key and Password/PIN, then click on Login. 



 

Click on the Student link. 

 

Click on the Registration link. 



 

Click on the link for Registration Status. 

 

Select the term for which you are checking your registration status and click on Submit. 



 

You will see when you are allowed to register in BannerWeb for the term.  

A gap between dates indicates you are not allowed to register during that time. In this example, the 
student is initially able to begin registering at 9:00 am on November 11, 2019. They are then shut out of 
registration between 12:00 am on November 16, 2019 and 8:59 am on November 18, 2019. They can 
resume registering beginning at 9:00 am on November 18, 2019. 

 

You will see if anything, including a hold, will prevent your registration.  

 

At the bottom of the screen, you will see a link for View Holds. Click on this link if your registration 
status indicates you have a hold that will prevent registration. 

 

You should see information on what hold is preventing registration.  


